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Mr. Dwight E. Shelor, Associate Director
for Systems and Compliance

Office of Civilian Radioactive Waste Management ,

U.S. Department of Energy RW-30 l

1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C. 20585

*
Dear Mr. Shelor: |

SUBJECT: MINUTES FROM THE FEBRUARY 10, 1994, BURNUP CREDIT TECHNICAL EXCHANGE

I am enclosing the minutes from the february 10, 1994, technical exchange on
burnup credit. The purpose of the exchange was for NRC to provide comments,
observations, and questions for discussion concerning the information
presented by DOE at the previous burnup credit technical exchange of November
30 - December 1, 1993.

At the close of the exchange, both NRC and DOE agreed to continue to meet for
further technical exchanges on the burnup credit issues. DOE agreed to
contact NRC to schedule the next technical exchange.

IIf you have any questions regarding the minutes, please contact Meg Lusardi of
my staff at (301)504-2704.

Sincerely,
On0calSigredBy:
ChadesJ.Haughney

Charles J. Haughney, Chief
Storage and Transport Systems Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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